[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Maria Philpott 
Sent: 12 September 2018 12:05
To: Adam.Peck@thameswater.co.uk
Subject: Comments made in relation to 18/01333/F

Adam,

I’ve received your comments in relation to the above planning application.

I note you say there is no ability in the foul sewage system at present and you recommend a condition.  However the condition that you have recommended relates to housing developments but the proposed development is commercial.  

Could you take another look at your comments please and advise if there are more appropriate conditions that need to be imposed that are more site specific and relevant to this proposal as a commercial development?

I’d be grateful if you could respond to me please by next Tuesday 18th September.

Many thanks,
Maria


Maria Philpott BA (Hons.), Dip UP, Dip Hist. Cons MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer, Development Management
Place and Growth Directorate
Cherwell & South Northamptonshire Councils
Tel: 01327 322261
Email maria.philpott@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk or www.southnorthants.gov.uk

*Please note that I only work on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays

Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  or www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil 
Follow us on Twitter @CherwellCouncil or @SouthNorthantsCouncil




